


 
 

 
Typically, a City inspector will visit the 
property to verify the complaint. If 
violations are confirmed, typically the 
City will then send a letter to the 
property owner or resident describing 
the complaint and requesting corrective 
action be taken. 
 
Recipients of a code violation letter will: 
 have an opportunity to discuss the 

situation with City staff, and  
 will be given a specific and 

reasonable amount of time to correct 
the violation. 

 
If no corrective action is taken, the City 
may issue a Notice of Civil Violation 
and Order to the property owner and/or 
resident. This may result in monetary 
fines and may be appealed to a City-
appointed Hearings Examiner. 
 
If the violation is not corrected within the 
time allowed, the City may charge the 
violator with a misdemeanor in District 
Court, and seek penalties and remedies 
upon conviction. 
 

 
Fill out an online complaint form: 
www.cityofvancouver.us/codeenforcement 

 
Call the Code Compliance Hotline:  
(360) 487-7810 

 


